
Principal’s Newsletter 

Happy New Year to all our children, families and 

the community. 

We can’t believe the Christmas break is already 

over! The children have all come back focused 

and ready to 

learn – we have had the

most wonderful week. As

you know we have 

started to use the 

International 

Baccalaureate’s Primary 

Years Programme (PYP) 

as a Framework for our 

teaching. We are so pleased with the impact we 

are already seeing and the increased 

engagement from the children. The new areas 

for inquiry are under-way and the children are 

already full of new ideas and information – I hope 

they are sharing this with you at home. There will 

continue to be lots of opportunities to come into 

school and learn with your child – please keep a 

look out on the class newsletters. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Fidock

Car Park

Please can we remind you that 

the Drop Off Zone is for just that 

in the mornings. If you need to 

walk your child to the gate or 

classroom please use the car-

parking spaces. This will ensure 

that those parents who want to 

drop off can do so and then move off. 

At the end of the day the Drop Off point can be 

used for parking. 

We will be issuing reminders to car windscreens if 

we find parents continue to park in the Drop Off 

Zone during the morning. 

Thank you for your help with this. 

Can I also remind you that the speed limit is 

5mph for all vehicles. 

Langley Park Primary Academy
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Staffing News

Mrs Cain left Langley 

Park at the end of 

December to look after 

her Grandson, we are 

very sorry to see her go, but she promises to come 

back and see us. 

Miss Allard has left Breakfast Club. 

We welcome Miss Walker  to Empire Class as a 

student teacher. 

We welcome Mrs Dennison who will be a 1:1 in Y2 

and admin support. She will start in February. 

We welcome Mrs Chinosa who will be the teacher 

in PiP class on a Thursday and Friday until we can 

appoint a full-time member of staff. 

We are also recruiting for our additional Y3 teacher 

and a  Y5 teacher for September and a teacher for 

our SRP (PiP class) for Easter – more information to 

follow. 

PTA AGM

The AGM will be on Thursday 17th January. Doors will 

open at 7pm and voting will start at 7:30pm. All are 

welcome and if you would like to be part of the PTA 

please come along and find out more. We need as 

many volunteers as possible in order to continue to 

run events for the children and fundraise. 

Dates Ahead

17.01.19 PTA AGM 7pm and voting from 7:30pm. 

1.02.19 Young Voices at the O2 for Y3&Y4

11.02.19 Greek Day Y4

14.02.19 Circus Workshop Y2

15.02.19 INSET Day School Closed for all children, 

including Nursery.

25.02.19 Start of Term 3 All children back today

28.02.19 Reading Workshop for all parents 5pm-6pm


